
MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 
 
 

Monday        June 14 8:30 AM (SP)    +Richard Beuch 
Tuesday       June 15 8:30 AM (SP)      Priest’s Personal Intentions 
Wednesday  June 16   NO MASS 
Thursday  June 17 8:30 AM (SC) +Rev. Urban Wagner 
Friday  June 18 8:30 AM (SP)         +Richard Beuch 
Saturday      June 19 5:00 PM (SP)    +Louis & Philomina Gregory 
Sunday  June 20 8:30 AM (SC)  +Lawrence Jacques 
                10:30 AM (SP)   +Ermin Giesen 

St. Patrick 

St. Catherine                                     

 
 
Bulletin Deadline:  Tuesday at noon. (notices can be mailed, faxed to 
952-492-6290, or put in the black box on the side of the rectory)  Save 
the counting ladies time:  write your name & amount of donation on 
your Sunday envelope.  Thank you!  Going out of town?  Won’t be at 
mass next weekend?  Call the parish office in advance and ask for a 
parish bulletin to be mailed to you.  Keep up on parish events!  
Parish Office summer hours:  8:00 AM—1:00 PM. 
**The Parish Office will be closed Wednesday, June 16th.  Colleen will 
be at a Catholic Mutual Insurance Seminar in Inver Grove Heights.** 

 
 
 
 

First Reading:  Zechariah 12:10-11; 13:1 
Second Reading:  Galatians 3:26-29 
Gospel Reading:  Luke 9:18-24 
   
                    

                     JUNE 13, 2004                 
 

 
 
 

CHURCH CLEANING FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE:   
*Kevin & Lisa DeGross, Lois Dandurand, Agnes DeGross,  
Jim & Kelley DeGross, Ralph & Brenda DeGross, Dennis & 
Karen Dold, Anthony Efta, David & Ag-Rita Efta,  
Del & Karen Farago.  Altar Linens:  Mary Jirik. 
 
ST. PATRICK C.C.W. MEETING:  Monday, June 14,  
7:30 PM, St. Patrick Social Hall.  Note the time change to 7:30!  
Agenda items include quilt and dishtowel updates in preparation 
for the festival in July.  Pat Benson & Karen Farago will provide 
refreshments.  See you there!  
 
ST. PATRICK PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
MEETING:  Monday, June 21st at 7:00 PM in the social hall. 
 
ST. PATRICK FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING:  
Monday, June 21st at 7:00 PM in the social hall. 
 
DISHTOWEL FINISHING:  There are hemmed dishtowels at 
the back of church in need of being embroidered, appliquéd or 
otherwise decorated to sell at the July church festival.  If you can 
help, just sign them out; return them to the same box when 
completed. 
 
FESTIVAL — July 18, 2004:  Anyone who sells ten (10) or 
more books of raffle tickets will receive a $20.00 gift certificate 
to St. Patrick’s Tavern.  Sign-up sheets for the festival are in the 
back of church.  Festival Flyers are available in the back of 
church.  Take one and post it in your workplace.   
Be proud of our festival and promote our Church!! 
 
FESTIVAL BAKE DAY:  Wednesday, June 30th at 8:00 AM.  
Also, volunteers needed for packaging at 6:00 PM the same day. 
 
TOYS FOR THE FESTIVAL:  Toys for the festival are once 
again needed.  If you would like to donate, call Cathy Theis @ 
461-2636 or drop off donations at the church office.  Thank you. 
     
           Stewardship of Treasure 
  “Let us give back to God with Grateful Hearts” 
           Sunday Collection June 6, 2004 
 
Received this week…………………………..$  1,359.00 
Weekly budget requirement………………….$ 1,601.00 
Catholic Spirit Collection…………………….$   248.00 
Franciscan Brothers of Peace…………………$  255.45 

 
 
 

CHURCH CLEANING FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE:   
*Steve & Jude Boeser, Scott & Lynn Lombardi,  
Lloyd & Deloris Friske, Jeff & Pat Schroeder, Tracy Pittman. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS:  This year the Autumn Dinner 
will be Tuesday, October 12th.  The Parish Pastoral Council will 
chair the event; Kevin Mahowald, Robert Grams, Jude Boeser, 
Pat Schroeder, Gordon Giles, & Ken Jilk.             

Extraordinary 
Ministers 

6/19 Rita Ryan, Ron & Rosie Ryan 

 6/20 Everett & Joan Nelson,                                     
Dan Cervenka, Dan Cross 

Lectors 6/19 Jim DeGross 
 

 6/20 Tim Sonnek 
 

Acolytes 6/19 Dan Hoffman, William Hoffman,         
Mitchell Gareis 

 6/20 Nick Benson, Matthew Benson,                       
Tony Verhoeven 

Ushers 6/19 Dave Roach, Francis Beuch 
 

 6/20 Leo Jacques, Norm Sticha 

Greeters 6/20 Dan & Deb Cervenka 

Extraordinary 
Ministers 

6/20 Ken & Kathy Ceola,                                            
Tony Robling, Gordy Giles 

Lector 6/20 Claire Robling 

Acolytes 6/20 Cassie Timm, Trevor Timm, Matt Novak 

Ushers 6/20  Bruce Brumm, Dave Buresh 

Greeters 6/20 Clara Hrabe, Lee Hesse 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR JUNE 19 & 20 

READINGS FOR JUNE 20, 2004 
TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

ST. PATRICK 

ST. CATHERINE 



             Stewardship of Treasure 
  “Let us give back to God with Grateful Hearts” 
           Sunday Collection June 6, 2004 
 

Received this week…………………………..$1,187.00 
Catholic Spirit Collection…………………….$  155.00 
Franciscan Brothers of Peace…………………$  443.00 

 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOMEBOUND OF OUR 
PARISHES:  Tom Shea (son of Rosetta Shea), Mathew Odette 
(grandson on Don & Virginia Odette), Nicholas Arntz (nephew 
of Tony & Colleen Martinson), George Dalsin, Linn Blocker, 
Ronald Greger (brother of Diane Williamson), Lawrence Simek, 
Peter Nytes, Rosie Pexa, Pam Boeser Spangrud, Angela Brandel, 
Jeanette Kreuger (mother of Vickie Cross). 
 
PARISH NURSE PROGRAM:  Can you help with comfort 
meals once a month?  Prepare one meal for an ill parishioner.  
Help your neighbor and call the Parish Nurse to assist, 461-2214.  
Thank you for those assisting this past week with meals. 
 
THANK YOU:  Thanks to those knitting/crocheting “Prayer 
Shawls”.  They are being received well knowing that prayers  
are being said for them as they are being made. 
 
THANK YOU:  Thank you to those that sent cards, prayers, 
food and came to visit me while I was in the hospital and at  
home recuperating.                 JoAnn Erickson  

   
 
 

11 Day Pilgrimage to Rome & Shrines of Italy, Feb. 23-Mar. 
5, 2005.  Father Sebastien Bakatu is leading the pilgrimage.  For 
more information, contact the parish office @ 952-492-6276. 
 
Archdiocesan Pilgrimage Choir, Singers and travelers are 
welcome to participate in the Archdiocesan Pilgrimage Choir’s 
trip to Rome, Dec. 3-10, 2004.  The choir will sing at the main 
Sunday liturgy at St. Peter’s Basilica and will sing at the papal 
liturgy for the Solemnity of Immaculate Conception.  The 
bishops of Minnesota will be in Rome at the same time.  For 
information, contact the Worship Center at 651-290-1625. 
 
Family Breakfast, Sun. June 13, 8:13 AM-12:17 PM at the K.C. 
Hall in Faribault.  Rebuilding Fundraiser for St. Patrick Church 
in Shieldsville.  Menu includes pancakes, french toast, etc. 
 
Golf & Card Tournament, Mon. June 14 at Ridges at Sand 
Creek south of Jordan.  The shotgun golf starts at 12:30 PM, the 
card tournament begins at 2:30 PM.  Sponsored by the St. John 
the Baptist Catholic Aid Council of Jordan.  492-5827. 
 
Hymn Festival, Tue. June 15, 8:15 PM at Chapel of St. Thomas 
Aquinas at the University of St. Thomas.  The festival will center 
on the themes of the Second Vatican Council’s Constitution on 
the Sacred Liturgy.  For more info, call 651-290-1625. 
 
Annual Chicken Cookout, Sun. June 20, 10:30 AM-3:00 PM at 
St. Nicholas Church in New Market.  $7.50/adult, $3.50/child.  

Catholic Charities Volunteer Corps is a full-time volunteer 
program for young adults, ages 21-35, who commit to a year of 
service at a Catholic Charities site in the Twin Cities.  Grounded 
in the values of service, spirituality, simple living, and 
community, CCVC offers housing, health insurance, a stipend, 
and the Americorps educational award.  The program begins 
August 21, 2004.  Application deadline is July 1, 2004.  For more 
information please visit our website at www.ccspm.org or 
contact Kim Smolik at 651-298-0959. 
 
Jordan Art Festival, Sat. June 26, 10:00 AM-4:00 PM in 
Historic Downtown Jordan.  
 
Short, Silent Retreat, June 26-27 at Franciscan Retreats in Prior 
Lake.  10 AM Sat.-4 PM Sun.  For more info, call 952-447-2182.  
 
Annual Festival & Consignment Auction, Sun. June 27 at 
Church of the Annunciation of Hazelwood.  Chicken & Ham 
Dinner 10:00 AM-2:00 PM, $7/adult.  Auction at 11:30 AM. 
 
Rural Life Sunday Celebration, June 27.  It begins at 1:30 PM, 
and includes the Liturgy of the Sunday with Archbishop Flynn 
presiding, a blessing of crops and land.  This year’s family fun 
event is sponsored by the parish of St. John the Baptist in Hugo 
and is being held at the Fran & Mary Ann Miron family farm.  
There will be picnic style food available, music, entertainment, 
crafts, a petting zoo, and games & activities for children.  Please 
bring blankets & lawn chairs.  All are welcome!  Refer to the 
posted flyer on the bulletin board for directions or call the Rural 
Life Office, 507-364-7323. 
 
Search & Discover Retreat, July 9-11 at Christ the King Retreat 
Center in Buffalo.  Open to the possibility of a life as a sister, a 
brother, or a priest?  Call 651-486-7456 for more information.  

 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend, July 16-18 at  
Yankee Square Inn in Eagan.  For more info, 1-800-795-5683. 
 
Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat for Healing after Abortion, Aug. 
13-15 in the Twin Cities area.  For more info, 1-888-329-3773. 
 
 

PARISHIONERS CORNER 

STEWARDSHIP—Stewardship of HEALTH of Body 
and Mind.  God gave human beings superior minds—
to be used to fullest capacity in discovering God’s plan, 
in understanding self and others.  We were also given 
bodies in which to accomplish God’s work—bodies to 
be treated with respect (taken care of), not abused 
(harmed).  We PRESENT our BODIES and we  
RENEW our MINDS as OFFERINGS to GOD. 

PARISH NURSE PROGRAM:    
Age spots are considered harmless.  They usually appear on 
hands, feet, back, and face.  In general, they have “rounded 
edges”, while cancerous spots usually have “ragged,  
irregular edges and color.”  If these are noted, seek medical 
attention.  To avoid age spots, minimize sun exposure and 
use a sunscreen with sun protection SPF 15 cover with  
protective clothing.  Let’s enjoy a healthy Minnesota  
summer. 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 


